
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

June 5, 2018 

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, and Al St. 

Germaine (phone). 

. 

1. Approved May 29, 2018 minutes. 

2. Signed The Warrant. 

3. Signed 3 Concealed Firearm Permits. 

4. Reviewed a letter from Carolyn and Stephen Korth demanding Swain Rd. be opened and 

maintained claiming the Town of Lovell was denying them access to their property as the road is 

impassable. We will have Larry appraise the condition of Swain Rd. and contact abutters. 

5. Signed Municipal Release Deed of Property to Charlotte Hobbs Memorial Library for the 

installation of a gifted Gazebo Project. Al St. Germaine called to answer any questions and 

receive an approval to begin the project. 

6. Reviewed a letter from Peter Coughlin from M.D.O.T. stating scheduled drainage work and 

paving would be completed and classification of the West Stoneham Rd. would be delayed until 

the bulk of logging operations comes to an end. 

7. Tommie reported on LVFD. Mutual aid call to Stoneham, Fire Chief Course covering budget and 

personnel management, pipeline emergency training was attended. 

8. Larry reported on Public Works. 

9. Went to Executive Session 8:30 

10. Voted (3-0-0) to grant Laura Williams a $.50 hr. raise in pay. 

11. Adjourned 8:45 


